TCI Mercer Crossing, Inc.
1603 LBJ Freeway, Suite 800
Dallas, Texas 75234

City of Farmers Branch

Attn: Andy Gillies

13000 William Dodson Parkway

Farmers Branch, Texas 75234 VIA HAND DELIVERY

Re: Pé&Z Case No. 14-SU-08
Ordinance 3129

Dear Mr. Gillies:

This letter shall serve as the formal request of TCI Mercer Crossing, Inc. to withdraw
its previous request for repeal of Ordinance 3129, filed on September 26, 2014, effective
immediately. Please confirm by email that this has been done, and that the matter has been taken
off of the November 24 agenda, as soon as possible. My email address is

Steven.Shelley@pillarincome.com.

If you have any questions, or require anything further, please call me.

Sincerely,

TCI Mercer Crossing, Inc.

By: =

Steven She

\

cc: Kevin B. Laughlin



